
Arthur Bergeron is an elder law attorney at 
Mirick O’Connell. His practice focuses on all 
aspects of lifetime and estate planning for 
seniors. Art is passionate about helping 

seniors and their loved ones plan for and cope 
with issues surrounding aging and the 

personal and economic hardships facing 
those affected by Alzheimer’s disease and 

dementia. Attorney Bergeron will be offering 
free legal consultations by phone or Zoom on 
the first Wednesday of each month, starting 

on Wednesday, 

October 7, from 2PM-3PM.  

Call the Saltmarsh at (508) 228-4490 

or lstewart@nantucket-ma.gov to 

schedule an appointment. 

Please specify if you prefer a phone or Zoom 
appointment. 
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